
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

REQUEST FOR SEALED BID FOR  

COLLECTION AND DISTRIBUTION COMPLEX PAVING PROJECT 
 

The Commissioners of Public Works of the City of Spartanburg and the Spartanburg 

Sanitary Sewer District Commission will accept sealed bids for the milling of existing asphalt and 

re-paving at the Collection and Distribution Complex located at 345 South Avenue in Spartanburg 

County.   

 

Bids will be accepted at the Spartanburg Water Purchasing Office located at 345 South 

Ave., Spartanburg, SC 29306 by Thursday, February 4, 2021 at 2:00pm EST.   At that time, 

proposals will be opened and read publicly via remote meeting.  Copies of sealed bid documents 

may be obtained by contacting Remsen Parrish by telephone at 864-598-7223 or email 

rparrish@spartanburgwater.org.  

 

A non-mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held at 10:00am EST on Tuesday, January 19, 

2021 at the project site located at 345 South Avenue, Spartanburg, SC 29306. The meeting is not 

mandatory, but attendance is highly encouraged as it will be an opportunity for vendors to ask 

questions regarding the specifications and requirements as well as review the project site.   

  

In its sole discretion, Spartanburg Water reserves the right to accept or reject any and all 

proposals.  

 

It is the policy of Spartanburg Water that local Minority and Women Owned Enterprises, 

(MWBE’s) shall be afforded the opportunity to participate fully in the overall procurement process 

of Spartanburg Water. This is an equal opportunity solicitation.  
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